
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

              
                                 

 

 
 

   

 

 

   
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Procurement, Commissioning & Facilities 
NHS National Services Scotland 
National Distribution Centre 
2 Swinhill Avenue 
Canderside 
Larkhall 
ML9 2QX 

Telephone 01698 794400 
Fax 01698 794401  
RNID Typetalk; 18001 01698 
794400/794410 

Date:  13 October 2023 
Our ref:               K: FOI/Ref: 2023-000360 
Email: nss.pcf-foi@nhs.scot 

Freedom of Information Reference:  FOI-2023-000360 – Apple Health 

I refer to your freedom of information request that we received on 29 September 2023 requesting the 
following information. 

I trust this message finds you well. I have been advised to contact your department regarding 
specific matter, and i hope that l’ve reached the corrrect point of contact. The guidance to 
reach out to you was kindly provied by NHS inform personnel. 
My inquiry pertains to the integration of Apple Health with the NHS system. I am interested in 
learning whether any initiatives or efforts have been made to incorporate Apple Health data 
into the broader NHS ecosystem. As we navigate an increasingly digital healthcare landscape, 
such integrations could offer numerous benefits to both patients and healthcare providers.
I appreciate your assistance in addressing this query and would be greateful for any
information or insights you can provide on this matter. 
Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to your response.  

I can advise you that we have now completed the search of our records and can provide you with the 
following information: 

Under section 17 of the Freedom of Information Scotland Act, 2002 (FOISA) an organisation does not 
have to provide that information if it does not hold that information. NHS National Services Scotland 
(NSS) does not have any knowledge of the integration of Apple Health into any NSS systems. 

I trust you will find the information of assistance and if you require any further information, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 

If you are unhappy with any aspect of how we have dealt with your request, you can make 
representations to us asking us to review the handling of your request. Please write to the 

Head of Information and Cyber Security 
Digital and Security 
NHS National Services Scotland 
Headquarters 
Gyle Square 
1 South Gyle Crescent 
Edinburgh 
EH12 9EB 

Headquarters 
Gyle Square, 1 South Gyle Crescent, EDINBURGH EH12 9EB 

Chairperson         Keith Redpath 
Chief Executive Mary Morgan 

mailto:nss.pcf-foi@nhs.scot


 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

or at the email address nss.foi@nhs.scot within 40 working days of the date of this correspondence. 

If after a review you are still unhappy, you also have the right to apply to the Scottish Information 
Commissioner, who can be contacted at Kinburn Castle, St Andrews, Fife, KY16 9DS, or via their 
online application form. 

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me at the above address. 

Yours sincerely 

mailto:nss.foi@nhs.scot



